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MEDIA RELEASE 

Friday, November 5, 2021 
 

Nominations open for the 2022 Waratah-Wynyard Australia Day Awards  
 

Waratah-Wynyard Council is calling for nominations for Citizen of the Year, Young Citizen of 
the Year and the Community Event of the Year, with recipients being recognised for 
exceptional contributions to the Waratah-Wynyard municipal area. 

Community members are encouraged to nominate an individual who has contributed in a 
significant way during 2021, or who has made a difference through sustained contributions 
over a number of years.  

The benefits of community events can be measured in a number of ways, including 
economic stimulus, growing community connections or improving community health and 
wellbeing. 

Award winners will be recognised at the annual Australia Day ceremony on January 26, 
2022.  

“It is important to acknowledge the noteworthy contributions that local individuals and 
community events can have on our municipality, and reward those that continually improve 
life in Waratah-Wynyard,” Mayor Robby Walsh said.  

Applications will close on Tuesday, 14 December 2021. Nominations can be made via 
Council’s website at www.warwyn.tas.gov.au.  

For more information contact Chantelle French on (03) 6443 8320 or via email at 
cfrench@warwyn.tas.gov.au. 

Authorised for general media distribution by Shane Crawford, General Manager, Waratah-
Wynyard Council on Friday, November 5, 2021. 
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